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November Newsletter 
 

Mesquite Soccer Association 
309 N. Galloway Ave #104, Mesquite, TX 75149 

www.mesquitesoccer.net T: 972-285-7672 

 

Dear MSA Family,  

We thank you all for your support and participation this season.  

Recreational soccer needs its volunteers and it is because of each 

and every person in our association that we are successful year 

after year in providing a safe place for the children of our 

community to come, play and grow! 

Sincerely,  

MSA 

 

 

 

There are over 590 teams planning to participate in the 2016 Tournament 

of Champions (TOC)!   

November 19, 2016 games will determine who will represent Mesquite 

Soccer Association! 

Good Luck to all teams!  

 

 

Upcoming Events 

November 14 

Play-Offs 

November 25 

Thanksgiving 

December 2 

Tournament of Champions 

 

Important 
Announcement 

Looking for GREAT 
People for Board 
Positions! 

Available: 

Registrar 

League Commissioner 

Contact President or 
Vice President for more 
information!  
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More Important News 

 

SpookOut 

 

SpookOut was a SO MUCH FUN! 

Please visit our FaceBook Page to see more photos! 

Thank you to all our volunteers!  

Congratulations to all our winners!!! 

We look forward to seeing everyone at 2017 MAYFEST! 

 

Coaches Meeting 

November 21, 2016 

7:00 PM 

Eastfield College, Building G, Room G101/102 

 

 

In the Community 

City of Mesquite 

 

 

 

 


